
 PATCO NEWSLETTER 

2015 SPRING/SUMMER EDITION 

Greetings Parents/Teachers/Students/Friends! 

Here we are, another year has gone by and summer is approaching us.    PATCO is still 
reorganizing, and as a result, we are still searching for more parents and volunteers to assist us for the 
upcoming school year (2015-2016).  We need a secretary/recording secretary to assist us for monthly 
meetings.  If you are interested, or know someone you’d like to nominate, please remit their contact 
information to us via PATCO website. 

****CONGRATULATIONS TO THE THIRD YEAR GRADUATES AT UC TEAMS CHARTER SCHOOL.  
YOU MADE IT! ****NOW IS THE TIME TO REFLECT ON YOUR HIGH SCHOOL DAYS AND PREPARE FOR 
BIGGER AND BETTER AS YOU MATURE INTO YOUNG, RESPONSIBLE ADULTS.  WE AT PATCO ARE AS 
PROUD OF YOU AS YOUR PARENTS ARE AND WISH YOU MUCH SUCCESS IN ALL OF YOUR 

ENDEAVORS, NO MATTER WHERE THEY LEAD YOU.****     

FUNDRAISING UPDATE:  WE ARE CLOSER TO THE PLAYGROUND AT UC TEAMS COMING TO FRUITION 
THIS UPCOMING SCHOOL YEAR, BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP!  WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF FUNDING TO 
COMPLETE OUR GOAL.  DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED ALL SUMMER LONG, JUST CONTACT US AT OUR 
WEBSITE.  WE’LL BE CONDUCTING A CONTEST FOR STUDENTS TO HELP DESIGN OUR PLAYGROUND, SO 
STAY TUNED!                          

 
 

CONTINUE TO LOOK OUT FOR MORE NEWSLETTER INFORMATION THROUGHOUT 
THE SUMMER AND KNOW THAT WE ARE CONSTANTLY LOOKING FOR MORE 
VOLUNTEERS TO HELP MAKE PATCO A SUCCESS. WE NEED PARENTS, TEACHERS, AND 
THE COMMUNITY.  IT TAKES A VILLAGE TO RAISE OUR 

SUMMER! CHILDREN.   ENJOY YOUR 

   


